Dear Mayor and Council members,

We are Carla Roth and David Nasaw, residents of Ross for over 40 years and longtime supporters of
Ross Public Safety. We reside at 120 Winding Way.

We moved here in 1983, attracted by the beauty and peace of the community.

We believe if pickleball play is allowed on private courts, there will be an increase of noise complaints
already being made from other causes and further demand on the time and attention of law
enforcement.

We are grateful that the Town of Ross is taking a studied approach to granting permission for private
pickleball. We believe that there is a compelling case for restrictions.

We are unable to attend the hearing on this matter, but respecfulluy submit our opposition to
pickleball play.

There are public facilities in the town for such play at the present time and perhaps this subject could
be reviewed after successful efforts have been made by the gear manufacturers to reduce the noise
levels of the equipment. Those ongoing efforts are compelling evidence of the problems we speak
of.

Thank you for your service and attention.

Carla Roth and David Nasaw



